Berry

Berry Declares Quarterly Dividend

July 31, 2024

EVANSVILLE, Ind.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Jul. 31, 2024-- Berry Global Group, Inc.’'s (NYSE: BERY) board of directors today declared a quarterly cash
dividend of $0.275 per share. The payment date is September 17, 2024, to stockholders of record as of September 3, 2024.

About Berry

At Berry Global Group, Inc. (NYSE: BERY), we create innovative packaging solutions that we believe make life better for people and the planet. We do
this every day by leveraging our unmatched global capabilities, sustainability leadership, and deep innovation expertise to serve customers of all sizes
around the world. Harnessing the strength in our diversity and industry-leading talent of over 40,000 global employees across more than 250 locations,
we partner with customers to develop, design, and manufacture innovative products with an eye toward the circular economy. The challenges we solve
and the innovations we pioneer benefit our customers at every stage of their journey. For more information, visit our website, or connect with us on

LinkedIn or X. (BERY-F)

View source version on businesswire.com: https://www businesswire.com/news/home/20240731493765/en/

Investor Contact:
Dustin Stilwell

VP, Investor Relations
1+812.306.2964

ir@berryglobal.com

Source: Berry Global Group, Inc.
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